
 
 Term 2  Week 3– Thursday 17th May, 2018. 

 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
What a wonderful morning we had with our local 
preschool children this morning. After much 
playing and judging an art competition the boys 
and girls enjoyed a sausage sizzle which was 
provided by the pre school. Hopefully we can hold 
a similar event where the pre-school children can 
visit us. I’m sure they would have fun.  
 
Please see yesterday’s edition of the Grenfell 
record of you get the chance. Some great photos 
and an article I submitted about our collaboration 
day with St Joseph’s. 
 

 

 
 

 
Playing at the Pre-School 

 
ATHLETICS CARNIVAL REMINDER 
Don’t forget our CSSA Athletics carnival tomorrow 
May 18th. Parents will need to provide transport 
for this event. If you’re unable to go, it may be 
necessary to make arrangements with another 
family as all children are expected to attend. 
Please ensure drivers are licenced and that 
registration on cars is current. All children need to 
be at the oval by 8:50am. Some help from 
parents would be appreciated to put up our 
shelter please. 
 
COWRA EISTEDDFOD  
The children had an enjoyable time at the Cowra 
eisteddod this morning. A special thankyou to Mrs 
Hodges for training the children. We are lucky to 
have someone on staff with such musical talent. 
 
REPORT ON EISTEDDFOD: 
The children have just returned and Mrs. Hodges 
and Mrs. Amos are so proud of our students. 
They arrived at the Eisteddfod and things were 
thrown into Chaos as one school had bus trouble 
and  did not arrive in time to go on first.  Because 
Greenethorpe were there ready and waiting they 
were put on as number 1 unfortunately the sound 
person did not get the message and and played  
another schools song.  Our students just stood 
there smiling until it was sorted.   
They received a Highly Commended and some of 
the judges coments were as follows: 
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Date 

 
Event 

 
Venue/Time 

Friday 

18th May 

Cowra Small 
Schools Athletics 
Carnival 

Cowra Twigg 
Oval (next to 
Aquatic Centre) 

Wednesday 

23rd May 

Visible Learning 
Seminar 

Boorowa 
All Day 

Thursday 24th 

May 

Finance Training 
Webinar 

Greenethorpe 
Public School 
1:30 – 3:00pm 

Friday 25th 

May 

Sports 
Leadership Day 
Primary Students 

Young High 
School 
All Day 

Wednesday 

30th May 

Principals’ 
Network Meeting 

Venue TBA 
All day. 

Thursday 

31st May 

Finance Training 
Webinar 

Greenethorpe 
Public School 
9:30-11:00am 

Thursday  

7th June 

Recitation Day 
Henry Lawson 
Festival 

Grenfell Public 
School 

Tuesday  

12th June 

Website 
Development 
Training day 

Cowra Public 
School 
All Day 

mailto:greenethor-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Piece 1: 
“Some very lovely voices here”. 
“Actions were most appropriate and you watched 
your conductor”. 
 
Piece 2: 
“A very rhythmic opening”. 
“Diction Clear”. 
“I enjoyed your Performance very Much”. 
 
Congratulations boys and girls you looked very 
smart and your behaviour is to be commended. 
 
  

 
Ollie and Gabriel display some fine Geography Work. 

See you all at the Athletics Carnival tomorrow. 

 

Garry Heath  

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
HEAD LICE CONCERNS: 
We have had a couple of students complain of 
Itchy Heads – this could very well be dry scalp but 
we are asking parents to check their children’s 
hair and treat if needed.  Please also keep the 
school informed so we can monitor the situation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


